
We want your feedback!

Participate in a Survey:
Experiences in Accessing Mental Health Treatment

                                  
This online survey takes approximately 10-20 minutes and will contribute 

to a greater understanding of difficulties families face with the hope
of increasing families’ access to mental health services.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQFSMVV

Please contact Maria Martinez Calderon, LMHC, and Kim Hager, LICSW, 
at Children's Friend, Inc. at 508-753-5425 with further questions.

Thank you for your willingness to participate in the
survey and provide valuable feedback!        

Are you a parent of a child with a developmental 
disability, autism, and/or a mental health condition?


